
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 7/30/2014 10:44:42 AM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: LED Lighting in Bayview neighborhood of San Francisco 

Hi Sidney,

It would be great if your govrel person can contact the customer. Can you (or he) then let me 
know how it goes?

Thanks,

Terrie

On Jul 30, 2014, at 9:49 AM, "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@pge.com> wrote:

Terrie -

Hi there, Laura asked me to help out with this question.

Yes, those are mostly our lights. The imperfect rule of thumb is that the ones 
on wooden poles in that neighborhood are PG&E, and that the ones on metal 
poles are City of San Francisco, I’ve been told that the lion’s share in Bayview 
are PG&E,

A lot of cities are asking this question right now about PG&E lights and city- 
owned lights, and we have been working with all of them. The GRC draft 
decision even includes a section that deals with the switch to LEDs for PG&E 
lights.

RedactedIf you’d like, I could have our Government Relations person on this,
|Redac |, reach out to this person to talk about possibilities. He has been working 
with the City of San Francisco on this.

SB GT&S 0695519

mailto:SBD4@pge.com


Let me know if you have any questions or need more. Thanks!

yours

sid

<snip>

From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
fmailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov1 
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 4:49 PM 
To: Doll, Laura
Subject: FW: LED Lighting in Bayview neighborhood 
of San Francisco

Laura, please see below. Can you tell me if PG&E 
does own and maintain the lighting?

Thanks!

Terrie

From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 4:04 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D.
Subject: Fwd: LED Lighting in Bayview neighborhood 
of San Francisco

RedactedFrom:
Redacted

Subject: LED Lighting in Bayview
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neighborhood of San Francisco

Date: July 29, 2014 at 3:41:14 PM PDT

To: <P3ul.clanon@cpuc.c3.gov>

Dear Mr. Canon,

I believe installing L.E.D. lighting throughout Bayview 
would improve visibility, increase safety, and require 
less maintenance. This is a more prudent way to 
spend taxpayer dollars, contribute to San Francisco's 
environmental directive, and CPUC's commitment to 
the environment. It might also help curb the illegal 
dumping problem that has plagued Bayview for 
decades.

I have also sent a letter to SF Public Works Director 
Nunu. I believe you must work together on 
implementation, since you oversee PG&E, and they 
own and maintain the Igihting. I look forward to your 
reply.

Thank you,

Redacted

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit
http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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